
Hanna Ranch Elementary
PTA Newsle�er

2023/24 Academic Year

Dear Hanna Ranch Community,

Welcome to the new academic year at Hanna Ranch! We’re excited to kick off another year of learning, growth, and 
community engagement. As the Parent-Teacher Associa�on (PTA), we strive to support our school in fostering a 
nurturing environment where students can excel and achieve their full poten�al.

In this newsle�er, we would like to share some of the upcoming events, ini�a�ves, and ways you can get involved 

to make this academic year a memorable one for our children.

1. Back-to-School Night: Save the date [Thu Sept 7] for our annual Back-to-School Night, where you'll have

the opportunity to meet teachers, staff, and fellow parents, and learn more about what's in store for 

the year ahead. It's an excellent chance to get involved and stay informed about your child's educa�on. 

We’ll also be selling Hanna Ranch Spirit Gear on-site. Cash/ Check or Paypal.

2. Volunteer Opportuni�es: The PTA is always in need of enthusias�c volunteers. Whether it's helping 

with school events, fundraising, or organizing extracurricular ac�vi�es, your �me and support are 

invaluable to us. Visit h�ps://www.beamentor.org/linkpages/mentorasp/specialprojects/wccusd/

3. Fundraising Events: Our fundraising efforts directly contribute to enhancing educa�onal experiences 

for our students. Be on the lookout for exci�ng fundraisers throughout the year, and feel free to suggest 

new ideas.

4. Family Fun Days: We believe in building a strong sense of community within our school. Keep an eye

out for upcoming family fun days where parents and students can come together and enjoy quality �me. 

5. Parent Educa�on Workshops: We'll be organizing informa�ve workshops to help parents navigate 

various aspects of their child's educa�on and development. Topics may include study strategies, online 

safety, and nurturing emo�onal intelligence. If you are interested in leading a workshop, reach out!   

6. Teacher Apprecia�on: Show our dedicated educators how much they mean to us during Teacher

Apprecia�on Week. Let's come together to express our gra�tude and acknowledge their hard work. 

Donate any�me! h�ps://hanna-ranch-elementary-pta-108449.square.site/

As we embark on this journey together, we encourage you to share your thoughts, ideas, and feedback.

Communica�on is vital, and we're here to listen and make our school even be�er.

Stay tuned for regular updates in our quarterly newsle�ers, follow us on Instagram @HannaRanchPTA Or at

www.facebook.com/groups/hannaranchelementaryparents !

Feel free to reach out to us Hannaranchpta94547@gmail.com with any ques�ons or sugges�ons.

Here's to an enriching and successful academic year ahead!

Sincerely,

Pam Vargas

Pamela Vargas

PTA President
Hanna Ranch Elementary

https://hanna-ranch-elementary-pta-108449.square.site/

